
Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Tampa Attorney Interviews on Diversity Trainings in Light of
Florida’s Stop WOKE Act
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In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Marisol Ruiz examines legal challenges to Florida’s Stop

WOKE Act and explains what employers should be doing to comply with the new law. The new

Florida law aims to prohibit critical race theory concepts from mandatory workplace trainings.

Marisol says there was an attempt to block this law in late June which failed and that another case is

pending before the courts by a private employer. “Employers in Florida will be keeping a close eye

on rulings in both cases for any clarity that may come from the courts.”

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).
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